
From: Scott Hunter <shunter@wexfordplantation.com> 
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/20/2012 9:18:14 AM 
Subject: First Genetlemen's Invite

Katherine,

It was great meeting you yesterday and I look forward to the event in April.

Quick question, what is your timetable for our response?
Also, what company have you used for the A/V set-up?

Sincerely,

Scott Hunter, PGA
Director of Golf
Wexford Plantation
111 Wexford Club Drive
Hilton Head Island, SC 29928
(843) 686-8812
shunter@wexfordplantation.com
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